
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

August 2023

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
10TH AUGUST- WORLD LION DAY 

During this week we will be learning interesting facts about the 
lion and other animals which live in the wild. 
19TH AUGUST - SATURDAY OPEN DAY

Play and stay, meet your child's new team as they move into 
their new room, before the start of term. 

22ND AUGUST - NATIONAL TOOTH FAIRY DAY
We will be linking this to the important of looking after our teeth 

and health eating. 

Look what we have been doing:

look what we will be doing:

Upcoming events - 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
The children in the Lambs and Ducks have enjoyed the going on a bear hunt theme, they have enjoyed exploring 
the different textures from the story and listening to the sounds and beat of the story. The children were excited to 
hunt for the bear at the end of the story and through our role play activities. We built our own caves using the junk 
modelling boxes and the children enjoyed hiding toys and objects in the caves, these activities supported the 
children to learn new language, and make links in their understanding 
The Explorers have enjoyed celebrating themselves and their achievements during their time at Fisherfield. Our 
school leavers had an amazing time at their graduation ball, thank you to all the parents and children who were 
able to attend. The explorers have been meeting their teachers and have all taken a school pack home, to learn 
more about the school they would be moving on to. 
The Farmers have enjoyed practicing their fine and gross motor skills, through the Topsy and Tim's play football 
story. They developed ways to control and coordinate their bodies, managing their own risks in the environment. 
The children built their own obstacle course, took part in giant messy and creative activities and practiced different 
sports day games each day. We finished the theme by holding sports day, thank you to all the parents who 
attended and joined in the fun. The children enjoyed taking part in the games with their parents and their friends. 
Thank you for your continued support.  

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
During August we will providing lots of opportunities for the children to develop their mathematical understanding, 
through baking, experiments and linking our songs and book of the weeks to numbers and shapes. 


